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Mr. Matthew Fetsch,

The Litchville-Marion School has decided to discontinue our voileybali cooperative with the Montpelier School
effective at the end of the 2016-2017 season. The school board made and passed the motion to do so at our
June, 2016 board meeting. We have also made the Montpelier School aware of this.

We will be applying for a volleyball cooperative with the LaMoure School in the very near future.

The Litchville-Marion School has also decided to discontinue our cross country cooperative with the Jamestown
School effective at the end of the 2016-2017 season. The school board made and passed a motion to do so at
our June, 2016 board meeting. We have also made the Jamestown School aware of this.

We will be applying for a cross country cooperative with the LaMoure School in the very near future.

If you have any: questions or concerns, please feel free to call me at the phone number listed above.

Sincerely,

Steve Larsof, Superintendent

In the Litchville-Marion School District our mission is to ensure that students learn. We provide the
curriculum, learning environments and activities that support their growth into knowledgeable,
skilled and confident citizens capable of succeeding in their future.




